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These are some of the projects our students carried out during the first term.  
We hope you enjoy reading about them. 

 
 

 
We have been working with several 
stories but there’s one of them that 
we all love. . .  
 “STOP, LOOK and LISTEN” 
Thanks to the snail family we have 
learnt how to cross the street. 
 
  
 
Second formers are listening to lovely stories and 
rhymes. 
 They’ve enjoyed a folk rhyme 
called “There was an old lady.” It 
is about a woman who swallowed 
a fly, a bird and even a horse!. 
Can you believe it?                                                                                         
They’ve also listened to a tale 
based on Toy-story. Fantastic!! 
 

 

 

On April 12th, 3rd formers and 
their teacher celebrated Easter. They 
did an egg hunt in the classroom 
and ate chocolate bunnies.  
Then they made bunny ears and 
became Easter bunnies for a day! 
 
 
 
 
4th graders enjoy a “Story time” 
period every week. 
They have just listened to “The 
Green Island” and “Snow 
White”.  
They also watched a film based 
on the story of “The Three Little 
Pigs”. 
Next term they are planning to 
read a modern version of 
“Cinderella”. 

 
 
5th formers worked on values by 
analysing the characters, plot and 
symbols in 
“Harry Potter and the Philosopher’s 
stone”.  
As final task they wrote about 
responsibility, respect and 
cooperation.  It was an enriching 
experience that will guide them all 
through the year!  
 
 
 
 
Get ready to enjoy the book fair. It will take place at 
school from July 17th to July 19th. 
We will have story telling, drama activities and some 
guests. We are looking forward to it. It will be a 
great experience! You will learn about the projects 
for each form in our next issue. 
 

 
 
As part of their History project, 6th formers worked 
on two important dates: 
 
March 8th – 
 International Women’s Day: 
They read articles from Clarin 
and interviewed anonymous 
women who work on different 
fields: doctors, designers, 
architects, etc. 
April 17th –  
St. Patrick’s Day: They 
designed a crossword including 
symbols and historical references related to the Patron 
Saint of Ireland. 
They hope you enjoyed the posters they hung on the 
English board in the main hall. 
Good news: This year 6th formers are getting ready 
to sit for the K.E.T. They are working really hard. 
 

 
 
7th formers celebrated Poetry Day by reading and 
writing different types of poems. Let’s enjoy some of 
their productions: 
I don’t understand 
I don’t understand 
Why people are so racist 
Why people are democrats 
Why there is corruption 
But most of all 
Why people are so bad 
with other people 
Why people pollute the 
world 
Why there are so many people living in the streets 
What I understand most is … 
Why some people help the world 
Why animals are so beautiful 
Why plants grow … 
 

 
 
These two groups work together to design the News 
Corner (on the second floor).  
At the beginning of the month they visit all the 
classrooms collecting news and then they summarize 
the most important events at school.  
They also download articles from the Internet and 
highlight relevant ideas. 
 It is an excellent opportunity to learn communicatively 
and develop cooperative work!! 
 

 
 
4th / 5th / 6th / 7th. At the end of each term a 
prize will be given to the student who tries to speak 
English all the time. The prize will be given along 

with the report cards. 
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